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Wealden District Councillor reporting for Councillor Daniel Shing January 2012
Polegate Town Council

TOWERMILL PLACE - UPDATE

As previously reported to you, the Towermill Place site will not become a new health
centre as previously planned, Wealden District Council now has plans for re-development
of the site for council housing. Wealden District Council recently employed an Employers
Agent who will be taking care of the day to day running of the projects, and an Architect
who will be present shortly to draft proposals.

As you know this site is within Willingdon & Jevington Parish boundary, therefore its future
use will be more for Willingdon & Jevington Parish residents. As Clir Stephen Shing
requested, Polegate Town Council will have a special meeting on this planning application

in the coming weeks.

Daniel Shing
Wealden District Councillor for Polegate South
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Wealden District Councillor Oi Lin Shing reporting for Polegate Town Council

LDF Core Strategy Public Examination

As we reported to you before about the Housing Plan “Local development Framework”,
The Secretary of State has appointed the Planning Inspector, Mr Moore, to proceed with
the Core Strategy Examination. The hearing sessions and public examination will take
place between 17th January and 2nd February 2012.

We are appearing at the public examination most of those hearing session days.

Of cause, we are so pleased to see so many of our town councilors attended too.

May [ take this opportunity to wish you All a Happy New Year.

Wealden District Councillor Oi Lin Shing 30"January 2012



